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Parent Network: 

Thank you so much for all of you who came 

to our online Sensory Processing Network 

meeting.  

I hope you enjoyed the session as much as I 

did and just wanted to say a big thanks to 

Cherrie for delivering such an interesting 

workshop. 

With this in mind, our book of the month is a 

recommendation from Cherrie herself. 

 

Too light, too bright, too fast, too tight 

Sharon Heller 

This book has so many solution-focused and  

practical advice delivered with empathy 

and compassion. 

In the meantime, if you need to get in touch 

call the school on 01923 854922, or email me 

at Mary.rogers@nas.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Horticulture in Jupiter Class:    

With Spring finally on the way, it was time to get 

planting in our garden. The pupils planted their 

seedlings in pots ready to plant in the borders 

later in the season. This year we will be growing 

beans, garlic, peas and plenty of herbs as well as 

soft fruits as the summer season begins.      

    

We will keep you posted as the season continues, 

both at our allotment and in the school garden. 

Hopefully there will some produce to sell at our 

market later in the year. 

 

 

Pancake Day: 

Some of our pupils enjoyed making pancakes 

earlier this month. Move over Paul Hollywood 

we have our own “star baker”!! 

                

 

Storyteller Chip: 

We were delighted to welcome Storyteller Chip 

to Radlett Lodge School. Our pupils had a 

fantastic day listening to Chip’s imaginative and 

animated stories. The staff team were lucky to 

have their own storytelling workshop at the end 

of the day. We look forward to seeing Chip again 

soon. 
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Makaton: 

This month we have been learning and using 

the following signs:  

                      
 Spring                                      Animals 

                     

       Dad/Daddy                    Mum/Mummy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day: 

We celebrated World Book Day on the 6th 

March. Our doors were decorated with themes 

of books. Our team dressed in book related 

characters. 

        

At the end of the day we held assemblies where 

each of our pupils were presented with their 

book and certificate. 

   

         

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

                                                                      

Shopping with Felix Class: 

Felix class went shopping at our local 

supermarket for ingredients for their creativity 

session. 

                                     

   

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

2nd April – Spectrum Colour Day. Wear your 

favourite colour to kick off World Autism 

Acceptance Month. The brighter the better. 

2nd April – Caesar and Vesta scavenger hunt. 

5th April – Staff at school will be walking 5k on 

their Spectrum Colour Walk 

9th April – Last day of term. Pupils finish at 1.30pm 

22nd April – Inset Day (Staff only onsite) 

23rd April – Term begins for pupils 

 

 

 

After paying 

we returned 

to school 

where we  

used our 

vegetables 

as stamps to 

paint with.     


